
How do I submit a resume for a candidate? 
 

Candidates, or any HGBC church member, can submit a resume with 
references to searchteam@huntersglen.org 

 
What’s next? 
 

The SPST conducts weekly meetings to pray and discuss the process by 
which our next Senior Pastor will be called.  The SPST is patient and is 
waiting on the Lord to guide us through our search. 
 

 
How will the church receive updates for the Senior Pastor search process? 
 

Updates from the Search Pastor Search Team (SPST) will be announced 

during scheduled monthly church conferences. Knowing that not all 
members are able to attend conferences, updates will also be provided in the 

Updates section below. 
 
How can I help? 
 

Pray! Pray for Hunters Glen Baptist Church body, HGBC staff, the SPST, and 
God’s man, and his family, that will ultimately be called to Senior Pastor.  
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